
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thursday 6th January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

FOOD TECHNOLOGY 
 
Reception children will be starting their new food technology project next week – The Train Ride. 
 
Please can you ensure your child has a named cake board in school to transport their cooking home. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please check below for the date your child will have their food technology session.  
 

 

Monday 10th January  Penny, Arley, Joseph C, Willow, Alana, Erin 

Tuesday 11th January   Ella, Lillie-Mai, Frankie Fi, Evan, Kimberley, Joseph W  

Monday 17th January  Frankie Fo, Oscar, Harry, Isabella, Charlie, George T 

Tuesday 18th January  George I, Anime, Iona, Zach, Beatrice, Reuben  

Monday 24th January  Dylan, Freddie, Lottie, Beau, Marnie, Leo 

 
 
We hope you enjoy tasting your edible train!  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
  
 

Miss Pickering and Mrs Hickin 

 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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